
 

Page 1 of 2 

To: Residents in North Kensington 
 
 
21 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Concerns About Your Health 
 
You may have read in the press a report on Grenfell fighters and concerns about their health. 
 
We understand the worry and anxiety this may cause and if anyone does have concerns 
about their health they should speak to their GP who will be able to offer help and advice. 
Alternatively, they can book a place at one of our free community enhanced health checks. 
These are available at several venues in January and moving forward: 
 

Date Time Venue 

Friday 24 
January 2025 

10.00am to 4.30pm 
Venture Centre 
Faraday House, 103a Wornington Road, London 
W10 5YB 

Tuesday 28 
January 2025 

9am to 12.30pm 
Bay 20 
71 St Marks Road, London W10 6JG 

Friday 31 
January 2025 

9.30am to 5.00pm 
St Charles Community Centre 
Community Clinic 2 (CC2) 
Exmoor Street, London W10 6DZ 

Thursday 6 
February 2025 

12.30pm to 4.00pm 
Lancaster West Baseline Studio 
1 Station Walk, London W11 1WE 

Friday 7 

February 2025 
10.00am to 4.30pm 

Edward Woods Community Centre 
60 Norland Road, London W11 4TX 

Friday 14 

February 2025 
9.30am to 5.00pm 

St Charles Community Centre Community 
Clinic 2 (CC2) 
Exmoor Street, London W10 6DZ 

Friday 21 

February 2025 
10.00am to 4.30pm 

Venture Centre 
Faraday House, 103a Wornington Road, London 
W10 5YB 

Tuesday 25 

February 2025 
9.00am to 12.30pm 

Bay 20 
71 St Marks Road,  
London W10 6JG 

Friday 28 

February 2025 
9.30am to 4.30pm 

St Charles Community Centre Community 
Clinic 2 (CC2) 
Exmoor Street, London W10 6DZ 

West London Borough  
3rd Floor 

15 Marylebone Road 
London NW1 5JD  

 

Email: nhsnwl.nkrt@nhs.net 

mailto:nhsnwl.nkrt@nhs.net


 

Page 2 of 2 

All you have to do is choose your date, then send an email with your name, date of birth and 
contact number to the email address: nhsnwl.grenfellenhancedhealth@nhs.net The service 
will then make contact to arrange an appointment. Enhanced health checks are also 
available at your local GP practice. 
 
Alternatively, you can call the contact number 07768 271 733 (Monday - Friday 9.00am-
5.00pm). Family appointments may also be available. 
 
Further information on Grenfell related public health monitoring can be found on the Royal 
Borough of Kensington and Chelsea website. 
 
If residents have any other worries or questions for the NHS please contact us by emailing 
nhsnwl.nkrt@nhs.net 
 
We remain committed to reviewing any new evidence to ensure our services continue to 
address emerging health needs. The care and support we provide to the Grenfell-affected 
community have always been, and will continue to be, guided by the best available clinical 
evidence. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Andrew Steeden 
GP Clinical Lead - North Kensington Recovery Programme 
NHS North West London 
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